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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SANTA YNEZ RIVER VALLEY GROUNDWATER 
BASIN EASTERN MANAGEMENT AREA GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY 

AGENCY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Santa Ynez River Valley Groundwater Basin Eastern Management Area Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2024, has been cancelled.  

 
 
Dated: November 15, 2024 

 
Daniel Heimel 
Executive Director 


